

November 21, 2023

Dear Patients,

I am writing to inform you that I am leaving Northwoods Urology of Texas and will be temporarily unavailable to see patients beginning December 22, 2023.

I will be accepting existing and new patients in late February or early March 2024 at a private practice location in the Tomball area.

Please visit my website at www.LibbyUrology.com or call 866-876-3627 for more information.

You may also continue your urologic care with any doctor at Northwoods Urology of Texas.

Your records will remain confidential and available to you at Northwoods Urology of Texas. You may obtain a copy of your medical records by submitting a request with proper authorization to Northwoods Urology of Texas. If you wish to have your records transferred to me or a different physician outside of Northwoods, you are entitled to do so, again with proper authorization. Please direct all such medical records requests and authorizations to: Northwoods Urology of Texas, PLLC, Attn: Corinna Garcia, 135 Vision Park Blvd., Shenandoah, Texas 77384.

It is my honor and privilege to participate in your urologic care.

Respectfully yours,

Russell P. Libby, MD